
 

 

Dear Parents and Members of the Class of 2024: 

The senior year brings with it many new experiences, new opportunities and new 
responsibilities.  One such new experience has traditionally been to take senior photographs, which 
helps to create memories of seniors’ last year in high school and at EHS. Senior photographs, 
different than regular yearbook photographs students take at EHS on senior photo days, can also 
tell a “story” through props, uniforms, and more formal attire.  In other words, senior photographs 
give seniors an opportunity to feel unique.   

Seniors who are interested in senior photographs will have the opportunity to work with locally-
owned Kirkwood Photo, the official photography company for EHS and the class of 2024.  The 
relationship between Kirkwood Photo and EHS is an important one that allows for flexibility and 
convenience in scheduling appointments for Senior Photo Sessions. In addition, Kirkwood Photo 
supports EHS and gives back to the yearbook program. Purchasing senior picture packages from 
Kirkwood Photo helps to support our yearbook program. 

Please note these important tips regarding senior pictures: 

• To appear in the senior section of the book, seniors must be photographed by Kirkwood 
Photo. If seniors choose to go with one of the Senior Photo Sessions that Kirkwood Photo is 
offering, they will take the yearbook photo at that appointment.  Enclosed you will find 
information about the session package options. Please call Kirkwood Photo at 812-332-
4888 to schedule a Senior Photo Session. Sessions will be available between May 30th to  
July 28th. 

 

• If seniors only want a yearbook photo, then they need to have their photo taken at 
KPL this summer. Senior Yearbook Photo Days are scheduled for Wednesday, July 
26th and Thursday, July 27th. Kirkwood Photo will be in the studio from 10-5.  Please 
come dressed appropriately for your yearbook dress code. You will have an 
opportunity to approve this photo immediately after it is taken. 

 
• Dress code: Our goal for the senior section is for students to dress in an outfit that is 

authentic and comfortable, yet professional and dignified.  We strive for the senior class to 
present a unified group impression.  To be photographed for and appear in the yearbook 
senior section, students should follow these guidelines: 
 
Do: 
Dress as if preparing for a professional interview. 
Choose a dress, dressy sweater, blouse, top, or shirt. If appropriate for you, consider a tie 
and/or a jacket/blazer. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Don’t: 
Wear shirts/tops with straps, spaghetti straps or no straps that might seem to completely 
disappear when the photo is cropped for the yearbook. 
Wear clothing that is inappropriately revealing in any way. 
Wear clothing featuring words, logos, or other strong graphic elements that will look 
distracting in the final image. 
 
Please use your good judgment to appear neat and professional in your senior 
yearbook photo. 

 
• To maintain a professional presentation, The EHS Yearbook requires consistency in the 

head size, background and pose; therefore, only portraits taken by Kirkwood Photo will be 
included in the book. 

 

Thank you in advance for helping to complete our yearbook.   

Sincerely, 

Edgewood High School Yearbook  


